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September 27th, 1926.

Dr. A. Grant Fleming,
Managing Director,
Anti-Tuberculosis and General Health League, 
9 Coursol Street,
Montreal »

My dear Dr. Fleming

I am enclosing herewith a 
letter from Lord Atholstan, with a copy of my 
reply.

I think we should have a 
meeting immediately after the Reunion and place 
this matter before.the Directors. I am sorry 
I cannot meet earlier.

i
Yours faithfully.

Chairman.
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